
 

 

 
Who needs a Working With Children Check Accreditation?  

SMJFL Requirements Season 2025 
 
The SMJFL is committed to providing a safe, inclusive, and welcoming 
environment for all children and young people who participate as Players and 
Umpires and other related activities in the SMJFL. 

We take this opportunity to confirm that the following Club Volunteers require 
a Working with Children Check (WWCC) to meet Victorian Government 
legislative requirements as we look to start the 2025 SMJFL season: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: It is SMJFL Policy that ALL Match Day Volunteers hold a current WWCC, 
including Teachers and Victoria Police Members, as we are unable to validate 
their qualifications through current compliance procedures. 

To register for a Working With Children Check click HERE 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

 

Liam Hollingsworth 

SMJFL Clubs & Community Lead 

Email:  clubs@smjfl.com.au 

Phone:  0429 233 812 


